
MAY/JUNE CHIEF OF STAFF BULLETIN 

Brothers and Sisters, our Auxiliary year of “Honoring Veterans Together” will shortly be coming 
to an end.  Now is the time to reflect, celebrate and prepare to transition to a new Program 
year.  Were your expectations met? If not its time to regroup and prepare for next year.  As you 
reflect on last year it’s time to celebrate on what you did accomplish.  Celebrate the awesome 
projects your Auxiliary did for our Veterans and their families.  Celebrate the exposure to 
patriotism and projects provided to our youth.  Celebrate YOU, for if not for YOU, there 
wouldn’t be the Auxiliary. 

Now transition! We cannot lose sight that we still have work to do for 2024-2025 Program year.  
Membership continues to need our attention and we must not stop now.  Many Auxiliaries are 
so close to reaching their 100% or better mark.  Don’t forget you still have a phone, USE IT, get 
those members.  Congratulations to all that will assume offices in 2025-2026.  I hope you all 
have an amazing year and accomplish great things.  Mentors, please offer guidance, assistance 
and support to these new officers. 

This is my last bulletin as your Chief of Staff.  I hope that I have represented your Department 
and President Cheryl well.   Thank you! Thank you for sharing your time, talents, money and 
dedication to your Auxiliaries and all that this great organization represents. 

GOD BLESS, hope to see you at Convention. 

Loyally,  Linda Moran Chief of Staff 2024-2025 
 


